
Dear Parents and Families, 
My heart hurts hearing about the closure of school. While this will be 
a difficult change for many of us, I know that it is in the best interest 
of our community’s health and well being.  

As your child’s teacher, I am extending my helping hands in anything 
you need during this time of uncertainty. If you have any questions 
regarding the at home online learning plan/resources or the 
distribution of food to students- always feel free to reach out to me.  

ZOOM Video Conference Monday’s @ 1pm 
*Starting on Monday, April 12  
I would like to host a once/week 15 minute live video conference 
check-in with students on zoom. The meeting will be a “private” 
conference that is password protected. If our zoom meeting is ever 
disrupted by a student in the meeting or someone on the outside, I 
will immediately close the session. I will send a code and password 
with a link to log in through the REMIND app. You can log in on any 
device (computer, tablet, even a smart phone). This is not required, 
but is just a way for students to keep in touch with each other and 
their teacher.  

At-Home Online Learning  
*Starting on Tuesday, April 13 
All links and resources are available on our class website, which can 
be found on “class pages”  janesvilleschool.org/Students/Class-Pages/Mrs--
Rubios-Class on the Janesville Elementary Home page. To keep things 
simple, we will only be using 2 programs: MobyMax mobymax.com for 
Reading, Math, Science, and Social Studies and Epic! getepic.com for 
reading digital library books. Additionally, your child may continue 
using any of the “Educational and Fun” websites on the schools 
website janesvilleschool.org/Students/Educational-and-Fun-Sites . Since the 
California Department of Education (CDE) set a maximum of 2 
hours/day for at home learning. I recommend students do the 
following: 

http://www.janesvilleschool.org/Students/Class-Pages/Mrs--Rubios-Class/index.html
http://www.janesvilleschool.org/Students/Class-Pages/Mrs--Rubios-Class/index.html
https://www.mobymax.com
https://www.getepic.com/sign-in
http://www.janesvilleschool.org/Students/Educational-and-Fun-Sites/index.html


Daily M-F Online Learning Schedule  

March At Home Packets 
Due to COVID-19, I will not be able to collect the take-home packets 
from March. Please send me a text via remind letting me know how 
much your child completed (100%, 90%, 80% etc.).  

Login’s and Passwords 
If you have any questions regarding how to login, I am here to help! 
The kids should know their login for Mobymax (the login and 
password are the same). For Epic!, You will be prompted to set up a 
login/password when you set up your account through the email link 
(please send me a parent email via REMIND text).  

We WILL get through this together! We are all new to this, so please 
do not stress! I will be very understanding of the challenges we are 
all facing and just expect that we will do our best and our best will 
be good enough :). 

Last but not least, please extend my best wishes to your child and let 
them know I am thinking of them and miss them during this difficult 
time!  

As always, I am available for contact via school e-mail 
(jrubio@janesvilleschool.org) or REMIND text message.  

Sincerely, Mrs. Rubio

45 minutes Mobymax Reading
Break snack, play outside

45 Minutes Mobymax Math
Break Lunch, play outside

30 Minutes Choice- Mobymax, EPIC! or Janesville 
Educational and Fun Websites 

mailto:jrubio@janesvilleschool.org

